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Mr. President,

	Thailand welcomes the delegation of Senegal to the UPR Working Group and thanks them for the presentation made.
	Thailand commends the adoption and improvement of several laws and regulations pertaining to strengthening human rights in the country, in particular laws on parity between women and men in decision-making bodies, violence against women and female genital mutilation, HIV/AIDS and roadmap on the elimination of child labour in its worst form.  We also appreciate the ratification of the CRPD in 2009.
	We fully support the efforts of Senegal to establish an effective prevention mechanism as well as other relevant initiatives taken to provide care for all children roaming the streets and to eradicate child begging.  In this connection, we recommend Senegal to continue its efforts in finalizing and adopting the Children’s Code as a matter of priority.
	Although significant progress has been made, some reported challenges remain, for instance in the area of gender discrimination and gender based violence.  We recommend Senegal to ensure equal treatment and non-discrimination against women, lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender persons, persons with HIV/AIDS and other vulnerable groups.
	Finally, Thailand appreciates the ongoing technical and financial support provided by the OHCHR to the Government of Senegal.  Thailand stands ready to cooperate with Senegal in the promotion and protection of human rights and urge the international community to lend necessary assistance to Senegal upon its request.

	Thank you, Mr. President.
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